| want to express my strong support for HB 2538. Noise pollution is a serious stressor for everyone; both humans and animals.
There is already too much noise in our life. Much serves a valid societal purpose (airplanes, construction equipment, emergency
vehicles, etc.) but purposely loud exhaust does not serve a legitimate societal purpose. The decibel levels laid out in HB 2538 are
too high in my opinion. But if the noise level of OEM equipment is too high than anything louder is obnoxious. | will be watching this
bill and would hope that our representatives can accomplish something that benefits everyone.



